From: Sympa mailing list manager,,, <sympa®@listserver.fai.org> on behalf of
Massimo Semoli <massimo@semoli.com>

Date: Friday, 29 December 2023 at 4:05 am

To: NAC Active <nac-active @fai.org>, NAC Associate <nac-associate @fai.org>,
NAC Temporary <nac-temporary @fai.org>, CIAM Delegates <ciam-com-

| @fai.org>

Cc: FAI Rousson <christine @fai.org>, Zoran Pelagic <ropfly @gmail.com>
Subject: [ciam-com-I] CIAM - Aeromodelling Commission - 2024 FAI European
Championships for Space Models (Seniors & Juniors) - Bulletin 1 approved by
CIAM Bureau

Dear Members,
Dear CIAM-Delegates,

The FAI CIAM Aeromodelling Commission is pleased to announce that

The 2024 FAI European Championships for Space Models (Seniors & Juniors)
will be held in ZRENJANIN, SERBIA, from the 24" (open Ceremony) to the 29"
(closing Ceremony) of August 2024.

Please find attached the fillable Preliminary Entry Form and the Bulletin 1 that has been
approved by the CIAM Bureau.

If you are interested in participating, | remind to fill and send your Preliminary Entry
Form to the organizer by the 15" of March 2024.

The Bulletins for these Championships will also be downloadable from the FAI Sporting
Calendar on the FAI website.

In addition, attached, you can find the Motor Order form to fill and send to the organizer

by the 15" of March 2024..

We wait for your numerous participations.

| wish you and your families a beautiful 2024 full of satisfactions.
Massimo Semoli

Aeromodelling Commission
CIAM Secretary
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